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Dear Parents/Carers, 

St. Paul’s are working in conjunction with Wokingham Educational Psychology Service to support 

children and their parents in managing anxiety. The project will provide targeted support Year 6 

pupils at risk of, or experiencing, high levels of anxiety which may be due to secondary 

transition. 

To support in the identification of children for the group, class teachers will complete a 

screening questionnaire for each child. Following this, selected children will be asked to 

complete a further questionnaire. 

If you do not wish your child to be involved in this project please advise your child’s class 

teacher by Thursday 15th March. 

Parents of those children identified as benefitting from the group will be contacted directly 

with further details. 

If you have any queries please contact your child’s class teacher in the first instance. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs LJ Ambler 

Inclusion Manager 

 


